Anu Gary

Subject: FW: Audit Contract - Baldwin County Commission FY 20
Attachments: FY 20 Audit Contract Baldwin County Commission.pdf
Importance: High

From: Nelson, Hannah <hannah.nelson@examiners.alabama.gov>
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2021 10:07 AM

To: Billie Jo Underwood <BUnderwood@baldwincountyal.gov>
Cc: Wayne Dyess <Wayne.Dyess@baldwincountyal.gov>

Subject: Audit Contract - Baldwin County Commission FY 20
Importance: High

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening attachments,
clicking links, or responding to this email.

Good morning,

| have attached the audit contract between the Department of Examiners of Public Accounts and Baldwin
County Commission. If you would, please sign the agreement and return the signed contract electronically or mail by
February 25, 2021.

Thank you,

ICannak ordan KNelon

Department of Examiners of Public Accounts
401 Adams Avenue, Suite 280

Montgomery, AL 36104
Hannah.Nelson@examiners.alabama.qov

Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this email and the documents attached hereto contain confidential
information intended only for the use of the intended recipients. If the reader of the message is not the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, dissemination, distribution or copying of the information
contained herein is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender
immediately by return email and destroy all versions —electronic, paper or otherwise of this communication. To report
Fraud, Waste & Abuse: Call 1-844-563-7283 / Email: Report.Fraud@Examiners.Alabama.Gov




